
                                                 Windemere Homeowners Association 

                                              Trustee Meeting Minutes, September 26, 2011 

 

 

Present . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .     Gerald Cox, Ron O’Rear and Debby Heinz 

 

Meeting Minutes . . . . . . . . .   Minutes from the August 25, 2011, Trustee Meeting were approved. 

 

Treasurer Report . . . . . . . . .   As of September 26th, we have a balance of $ 2,387.68 in our checking acct                                                                                   

 

Budget vs Actual Report . . .   As of September 26th, we are $502.45 over budget. 

                                                                                                                                                         

Plan Review Committee . . . . There are no new or pending issues. 

 

Electric bill . . . . . . . . . . . . . .   Yes, we appear to be saving $10 - $16/mo.   

 

Main Entrance lighting . . .    Three lights are out at the entrance.  Gerald will check and replace them if 

                                                    necessary.      

 

Annual Picnic . . . . . . . . . . .     The picnic on the 18th turned out ok.  There were not as many people as in 

                                                     past years. 

 

Abbey Lane Stop Signs . . . .   An email concerning the “running” of these stop signs was sent to all home- 

                                                    Owners and a copy of it was delivered to those not on email.  We are still 

                                                    Investigating what else can be done to prevent this.                                                                                            

                                              

Next trustee meeting . . . . .  The next meeting is scheduled for Oct. 26th. 

                                                         


